INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT OF GREATER CHICAGO

DEPARTMENT: General Administration, DATE: December 15,2020
Diversity Section

TO: John P. Murray, Director of Maintenance and Operations

FROM: Regina D. Berry, Diversity Administrator

SUBJECT: Review of Contract 21-672-11, “Furnishing and Delivering Tires for
Heavy Equipment at Various Locations”

Our review of this contract and specifications indicate that the Affirmative Action Ordinance
Revised Appendix D goals do not apply.

This contract does not meet the value threshold stated in Section 4. The Appendix D only
applies to construction contracts in excess of $100,000.00.

If you have any questions, please contact Diversity Officer, Jason H. Bullock, at extension
14038.

RDB:JHB

Attachments (2)

cc: LoCascio, Morakalis, B. Kaunelis, Grosko, Bullock, file




